
I am specifically requesting your support for SB574. Having lane sharing for motorcycles is a fantastic way to reduce traffic 
congestion, and encourages people to use motorcycles for their daily commute which are much more fuel and space efficient than 
you average car. And the best part? It costs the tax payer virtually nothing to pass a bill that will help reduce traffic congestion. 

Thank you,
Brant Sylvester 


